
NOTICE TO CONSUMERS 

 

THIS NOTICE DESCRIBES HOW MEDICAL PROVIDERS MUST INFORM ALL 

CONSUMERS OF THEIR COMPLIANCE WITH MANDATED REGULATIONS. 

 

Effective June 27, 2010, physicians in California must inform their patients that they are licensed by 

the Medical Board of California, and include the Board’s contact information. The information must 

read as the following; 

 

Medical Doctors are licensed and regulated by the  

Medical Board of California 

(800) 633-2322 

www.mbc.gov 

 

This regulation, Title 16, California Code of Regulations section 355.4, was approved by the Medical 

Board, and mandated by Business and Professions Code section 138. The purpose of this new 

requirement is to inform consumers where to go for information or with a complaint about 

California medical doctors. 

 

We are required by law to inform our patients and consumers to be aware of this regulation 

in writing and receive a signed acknowledgment of doing so. 

 

Please contact us for any further information related to this notice. 

 

Umansky Medical Center For Plastic Surgery 

Margie Tavarez, Practice administrator  

4150 Regents Park Row, Suite 260 

La Jolla, CA 92037 

(858) 550-9697 

 

Patient Name: _________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________ 

Date: ________________ 


